

Handcross Bowls Club Newsletter Issue 6 - June 2022

Welcome to the June 2022 issue of the Handcross Bowls Club Newsletter.

This season's matches are well under way, and I just wanted to say a big thanks to all of the Full members who have put their names down for matches. Also a big thanks to some of our newer members, who have taken the plunge and have turned out for our club in our hour of need.

Not many of the results have gone our way so far, but as long as members are enjoying playing bowls then that is all that matters.

The Mid-Sussex League matches begin this month, so if you have not done so, please add your name to the match sheets.

Some New Members for 2022

Please welcome some new members who have joined our club recently:

Full Members: Michael and Donna Bone

Tony Popham

Julian Smith

Associate Members: Paul Johnson

Vera Dowsel

Derek and June Marchant

Could I ask all current members to welcome all of our new members, and give any friendly advice that may be necessary, and above all – be kind.

Raffle Prizes

Would all members who are down to play a match, please remember to try to bring in a raffle prize for that match.

Our process is currently a completely voluntary activity, but we can struggle some matches to obtain the 5 or 6 prizes which we would like to give out. Please help out, if you can.

Enjoy your bowls in 2022. Please sign up for as many matches as you can.

